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Daer PUC Clerk.  
 I am writing in support of the  NH Saves program in Docket 23-068. 
NH Saves has been working well for 20 years to  help NH residents  afford to make their homes and 
businesses more energy efficient and reduce the use of fossil fuels. NH  Saves has saved hundreds of 
millions of dollars while  lowering energy bills for NH residents and business owners. It supports at least 
1,700 local jobs year around. It is a very successful program and it should continue. 
Nancy Dowey 
 


